Announcement from the Thai Madia Fund
Policy on Prohibition of Gift Acceptance in Professional Capacities (No Gift Policy)
Code of Conduct for Fiscal Year 2025

In accordance with the Ethical Standard ACT B.E. 2562 (2019) Section 5 that
outlined the moral behaviours for government officers for management, officers, and
employees of the public organizations to adhere to their duties with integrity, responsibility,
honesty, respect of duties, good conscious, and do not seek personal gains through unfair

discrimination.

Thai Media Fund would like to announce No Gift Policy in accordance with the
law. All the management, officers, and employees of Thai Media Fund must not accept any gift
of any kind during, before, and after from performing public duties to enhance transparency and

increase honesty and integrity values, behaviours, and organizational culture.

Therefore, it is announced for everyone to know.

Dated 27 January, B.E. 2568 (2025)

(Mr. Dhanakorn Srisooksai)

Chief Executive Officer
Thai Media Fund



